
 

The Taste of Africa Food, Music, and worship festival is a celebration of African music, worship 
and culture. The festival is a wonderful lively family and community day out with African-
influenced foods, music, crafts and worship.  

With too much negative representations of Africa entrenched in images of war, poverty, diseases 
and famine, our festival seeks to redress the balance and highlights the fantastic range of 
cultures, foods, music, worship that make this great continent one of the most vibrant and 
emerging in the world.  

CCIP-Zimbabwe hosts a Taste of Africa Festival to 
celebrate the convergence of African music, worship 
and culture and we are delighted to invite you to be 
one of the sponsors of our event. With Africa’s rich 
tradition of vibrant music and worship, these events 
have been proven to aid our sponsors’ and individual 
churches’ and organizations’ get high worship 
attendance and participation and increase worship 
attendance and personal relationships. We are open to 
receiving sponsorship from corporate and individuals 
looking to increase visibility and reach a new 
constituency base. 

 

A TASTE OF AFRICA HAS FOUR MAIN PARTS: 

FOOD: You will be able to taste a variety of African 
cuisines!  

MUSIC: We will treat you with beautiful melodies and 
drum bits of Africa.  

STORIES: You would not want to miss African 
stories of mystery and adventure.  

WORSHIP: You will experience Africa’s uplifting and inspiring worship.  



 

Occasionally, we have special areas of focus, which we emphasize at a Taste of Africa. 
Presently, we are focused on shipping books for a library and buying a building to house the 
Chitakatira Sewing Club.  

OUR GOAL is to build a rural library; 
stock it with educational books and 
media stuff for research and reading. 
This would allow citizens a 
comfortable environment for 
information sharing, learning and 
access computers and internet for 
communicating with the outside world.  

Our target is to send the books in a shipping 
container. The cost for shipping one book is $10.00. 
The proposed location is at a primary school of about 
1600 students and a high school of about 900 
students.  
 
 
 

 
WE BELIEVE that as women’s income in- 
crease and assets increase, so does their 
decision-making power and their ability to 
invest in themselves and their families. By 
supporting the Sewing Club of 18 ladies, we 
can expand economic opportunities for 
women and help them strengthen their 
families and com- munities and the economy.  

The Sewing Club is the leading supplier of school uniforms and track suits in the area. Recently, 
they began training students from area vocational colleges. In order to reach their full potential, 
they need more space, which means being able to afford a bigger building.  

 

For more information, visit our website at www.ccipzimbabwe.com. Or contact Pastor 
Kennedy Mukwindidza at mwaona3@gmail.com or 620 382 5480 at any time.  

 


